
Please share this information with your law students. 

 

Law Students Needed for You(th) Decide 

 
ISCOTUS and the Constitutional Democracy Project at IIT Chicago-

Kent College of Law are seeking law student volunteers to help us 

with You(th) Decide: A High School Student Forum on the U.S. 

Supreme Court. This real-time discussion of a current case before the 

Supreme Court of the United States will be held via ZOOM on Friday, 

March 5, 9:00 AM-1:30 PM.  

 

The case high school students will study for their program is Lange v. 

California, not yet argued before the U.S. Supreme Court.  

 

Law students will: 

 
 Respond to a question answered by a high school student(s) 

prior to March 5. 

 Participate in a session where students will ask you about their 

written response to a question about the case on March 5 

 Answer student’s questions about your law school experience 

during the lunch break on March 5  

 

Your participation is dependent upon how much time you wish to 

commit.  

 

Note:  All materials provided to high school students will be 

provided to all those who wish to participate ahead of time. 

 

If you wish to participate or if you have any questions, please contact 

Dee Runaas (Project Director) at drunaas@kentlaw.iit.edu. 

 

 
 


